
 

 

October 16, 2016 |   0132    

29th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Today’s Readings: 
1st Reading - Exodus 17:8-13|2nd Reading - 2 Timothy 3:14-4:2|Gospel -  Luke 18:1-8 

 

Sacred Heart Parish 

Our help is from the Lord,  
who made heaven and earth. 
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             EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
 

Eucharistic Adoration is open to all and is held 
every Tuesday from 8 am until 7 pm and will 
conclude with Benediction at 7 pm.   Nothing is 
needed to do this but an open heart to Our Lord, 
Jesus Christ.  You can stop in anytime on 

Tuesday for any length of time and just enjoy the quiet and peace 
that can only be found with the Lord. 

 

We are presently in need of an adorer for  1 pm. 
 

If you are interested in becoming an adorer or would just like to 

know more about Eucharistic Adoration, contact Joann Di Liberto 

at 610 932 8962 or complete a contact form found in the grey box 

labeled Eucharistic Adoration  (next to the Sacred Heart Statue) 

and Joann will contact you. 

Sacred Heart Youth Ministry 
 

All youth grades 6-12 are invited to come and see what youth group is all 
about.  We meet on the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays of the month at 7 pm for Mass 
followed by discussion and refreshments.  We offer many opportunities for  
service and lots of fun.  Invite your friends and give it a try! 
 

Tuesday, October 18       Regular youth night    7pm in the Church and Hall 
Tuesday, November 1  All Saint's Day party 
Saturday, November 5  Volunteer opportunities with the craft fair and spaghetti dinner 
Tuesday November 15  Regular youth night 7pm in the Church and Hall 
 

For any questions or for more information, please contact Renee at sacredheartyouth@live.com. 

Altar Server Training 
 

Serving on the Altar is a great 
responsibility and a great honor.  An 

altar server has two purposes: First, to 
assist the Celebrant during Mass; second, 

to be a prayer leader for the 
congregation.  All fourth graders and 

above are encouraged step forward and 
participate in this most important 

ministry.  

 

Contact Chris Michalski 
at cjnottingham@gmail.com to confirm 
your attendance or with any questions. 

 

Training will be Monday,  Oct. 17 in 
the Church from 7 PM - 8:30 PM. 

All Souls Day Mass of Remembrance on  
Wednesday, November 2nd at 7:00 pm 

 

Wƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŀǎ ǿŜ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ƻǳǊ ƭƻǾŜŘ ƻƴŜǎ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ƎƻƴŜ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǳǎΦ 
 

άL ƘŀǾŜ ƭƻǾŜŘ ǘƘŜŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŀƴ ŜǾŜǊƭŀǎǝƴƎ ƭƻǾŜΦέ τWŜǊŜƳƛŀƘ омΥо 
 

!ƭƭ {ƻǳƭǎϥ 5ŀȅ ŎƻƳƳŜƳƻǊŀǘŜǎ ǘƘŜ ŦŀƛǘƘŦǳƭ ŘŜǇŀǊǘŜŘΦ  LŦ ǘƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ŀ ƭƻǾŜŘ ƻƴŜ ǿƘƻ Ƙŀǎ ŘƛŜŘ ǿƛǘƘƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ 
ȅŜŀǊ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜƳ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊŜŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ aŀǎǎ ƻŦ wŜƳŜƳōǊŀƴŎŜΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǘƘŜ  
ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜ ŀƴŘ ŀǎƪ ŦƻǊ 5ŀƴŀΦ  

 

All Saintôs Day Party! 
 

The Sacred Heart Youth Ministry would like to invite all parishioners young and old to a party 
to celebrate the Saints.  Come join us for games and refreshments on  

Tuesday, November 1st following the 7:00 pm Mass. 

 What better way to GIVE THANKS than to GIVE BACK? 
 

Sacred Heart will host the Family Promise again during the week 
following Thanksgiving: November 27th thru December 4th, 2016.  
 

If you have not already volunteered and would like to, please pick 
up a Volunteer Application form by the Family Promise sign in the 

narthex of the church and return the form at the Welcome Desk or parish office.  A member of the 
Parish Core Team will follow up and contact interested volunteers. 



 

 

YOUNG AT HEART 
 

Welcome to Adults 50+ who are interested in joining 
our Young at Heart Club.  We meet the first and third 
Monday of each month for friendship, fun activities 

and refreshments.   
For more information, please call Marie Sipala  

at 610-932-5225.   
 

This month’s meeting will be on Oct. 17th– come join 
in for the following activities… Confirmation bags 

assembly, Halloween Bingo, Halloween Party 

  
 

October 8th & 9th 
 
 

Regular Collection:                     $ 13,068.50 
Poor Box:                            $ 137.00 

 

Thank you! 

 

Sacred Heart Giving 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                OCTOBER WINTER COAT DRIVE 
 

During the month of October, the Ladies Auxiliary will be collecting new or gently used 
winter coats, snow pants, scarves, hats, mittens and gloves for people in need within our 
community. Please drop off your donations in the marked barrel located in the Narthex.  
No additional clothing items please. Thank you in advance for your continued support.  

Sacred Heart Spaghetti Dinner  
 

Saturday, November 5th 2016, from 3pm-8pm 
(last seated dinner served at 7:00 pm).  
Should you wish to, BYOB.  
 
Tickets can be purchased after each Mass in the 
Narthex or at the Parish Office starting October 8th.   
 
Family Tickets for $25/4+  
persons, or $7/Adults,  
$4/Child (ages 6-12)  
children under age 6 free.  
 
Can’t stay? Take out is available. 

The Hospitality Committee is looking for new 
volunteers. We help coordinate with the parish 
staff various social activities and events including 
doughnut socials, spaghetti 
dinners, Thanksgiving 
morning Mass gatherings, 
etc. This is a ministry of 
giving that requires no 
experience other than being 
willing to give of your time. 
Consider volunteering and opening yourself up to 
getting to know more of your parish family.  
Please contact Tara Hillegass at 
tmhillegass@yahoo.com or Nancy Latsch at 
affordabletutoring@hotmail.com. 

15th Annual CRAFT FAIR  
Saturday, Nov. 5th   9 a.m. ð 3 p.m.  

Ladies Auxiliary K of C  

 We hope to see many parishioner’s at our annual craft fair! It is a fun day filled 

with crafts, soups, sandwiches and baked goods, children’s games and Grannie’s 

Attic. Proceeds from this event go towards supporting the needs of our parish 

and our community throughout the year. This year, a  portion of our proceeds will be donated to 

Family Promise. Thank you for your continued support of this fun event! We hope to see you there! 

GRANNIEõS ATTIC: The Ladies Auxiliary is in need of donated items for the “Grannie’s Attic” tag 

sale held at our annual Craft Fair.  We accept seasonal decorations, books, toys, games, DVD’s, 

videos, CD’s, knick-knacks, kitchen supplies, household items, jewelry and other gently used items.  

Because of space considerations we will not be able to accept clothing, antiquated computers and 

electronics or large/heavy items such as furniture.  

Donations may be dropped off beginning  Sunday 10/30 to Thursday 11/3 at the Parish Hall. Please 

use the side doors facing the rectory and put in designated area behind the wall dividers until 4pm 

each weekday or before/after mass. Please do not drop off prior to Sunday 10/30 as there is 

Confirmation on 10/29. 



 

 

Saturday, October 22, 2016 

5:00 PM   

Extraordinary Minister:    C. Karat,  J. Gallagher,  L. Ledger 

Lector: J. Kelly 

Altar Server:  Elizabeth T.,  Bridgette K.,  Morgan C. 

Music:  Jamie Shover, Cathy Grebner 

Ushers:  Beau Jones 

Sunday, October 23, 2016 

7:45 AM  Both Species 

Extraordinary Minister:    C. Traini,  J. Mosley,  R.  Oram 

                                   J. DõAquanno,  D. Signs 

Lector:  R. Angelo 

Altar Server:  Natalie K.,  Aidan H.,  Henry S. 

Music:  Quiet Mass 
 

9:00 AM   

Extraordinary Minister:   M. Johnson,  M. Strohmaier,  C. Fischel 

Lector:  P. Long 

Altar Server:  Sam H.,  Tim L.,  Clinton W. 

Music:  Jamie Shover, Cathy Grebner 

Ushers:  Mark Bradford, Brandon & Lauren Kim,  

                      and Samuel Hamilton 
 

10:30 AM   

Extraordinary Minister:   D. Sceski,  B. Leach,  K. Plakosh 
Lector:  A. Snopkowski 
Altar Server: Brandon S.,  Keith H.,  Parker S. 
Music: Adult Choir, Cathy Grebner 
Ushers:  Catherine L., Jerome Lacek, John Peluchette 
 

12:00  PM   

Extraordinary Minister: D. Murphy, K. Leyman,  P. Carnevale 

Lector:  M. Van Woert 

Altar Server:  Johnathan F.,  Natalie K. 

Music:  Amy Murphy, Bob Boyle, Fran Murphy 

Ushers:   Jack Morrison, Jon Anderson 

M i n i s t r i e s  a t  M a s s  
Saturday  October 15, 2016 

5:00 pm   Jennie DiLiberto 

     Req. by the DiLiberto family 

Sunday   October 16, 2016 

7:45 am  Guenter Klees 

        Req. by Kevin & Carol Quigley 

9:00 am  Honoria Szubert 

     Req. by Connie & Charlie Merkel 

10:30 am James Jannuzzio 

     Req. by Jerome & Catherine Lacek 

12:00 pm The People of Sacred Heart 

Monday  October 17, 2016 

8:00 am  Dorothy Underhill 

     Req. by the Beletti family 

Tuesday  October 18, 2016  

7:00 pm  Francis Curcio 

     Req. by Jack & Rosalie Kelly 

Wednesday   October 19, 2016 

8:00 am   Joseph Manetto 

     Req. by wife and daughter 

Thursday October 20, 2016 

8:00 am the Durnan family 

    Req. by Joanne & Samantha Rowley 
 

Friday    October 21, 2016 

8:30 am  Ann M. Kilby 

     Req. by the Ledger family 

Saturday  October 22, 2016 

5:00 pm  Martin Poliski 

    Req. by Ceil Barlow 

Sunday   October 23, 2016 

7:45 am Stephen Benedek 

    Req. by the DiLiberto family 

9:00 am Robert E. McCann 

    Req. by Charlie & Connie Merkel 

10:30 am  The People of Sacred Heart 

12:00 pm Francis Campbell 

    Req. by the Campbell family 

M a s s  I n t e n t i o n s  
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PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK, especially:   
 

Rev. William Lange, Cristen Wooleyhan, Laura Deckman, Virginia Basilio, Judy Ivins, Carl 
H. Burton, Garland Hamilton, Darlene D'Amore, Ethan Navarro, Bryan Hampshire, Beth 
Van Woert, Francis (Hank) Collins, Richard James, and all parishioners with special needs.  

 

Please contact the parish office if you would like to add someone to our prayer list.  
You may resubmit a personõs name anytime through our website,  

www.sacredheart.us or call 610-932-5040.  
 

Any new additions to the sick list will be in the bulletin for one month, then continued on the 
website for our prayers.  Please contact the parish office for  

removal from the website prayer list.  



 

 

S a c r e d  H e a r t  S c h o o l  

Sacred Heart School News 

Important Dates 
 

Wednesday, October 19th- K-8 Conference 
Saturday, October 29th- Confirmation 

Tuesday, November 1st- Winter Uniforms 
 Wednesday, November 9th- HASA Family Night 

 

This past week students in grades K-8 gathered at Maryõs Grotto on Friday afternoon to 
pray the Rosary as a school community.  The Rosary was led by our Student Council. 

Service Project 
 

Over the past 12 years, Stockings for Soldiers has sent thousands of handmade, personal-
ized Christmas stockings full of useful items to deployed US military personnel. One im-
portant item in each stocking is a pair of menõs, crew length black athletic socks. 

 
Our 2nd and 3rd grade classes will be collecting donations of athletic socks from  

October 12th to November 11th.  Donations can be dropped off in the school and Parish of-
fices as well as the welcome desk in the Narthex. 

 
You can visit the Stocking for Soldiers website at www.stockingsforsoldiers.org. 

 
We thank you for your support! 
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PASTOR 

Rev. William Lange 
 

ADMINISTRATOR PRO TEM 

Rev. Mark Swope 
 

WEEKEND ASSISTANTS 

Rev. Joseph Shenosky & Rev. John Franey 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Saturday Vigil at 5:00 pm   
Sunday 

7:45 am, 9:00 am, 10:30 am & 12:00 noon 
 

DAILY 
Monday, Wednesday &  Thursday at 8:00 am 

& Friday 8:30 am 
Tuesday Evening 7:00 pm Benediction 

 

Holy Days as announced in the bulletin 
 

Reconciliation   
Saturday at 4:00 pm 

 

Adoration   
Tuesday 8:00 am-7:00 pm 

 

Rosary   
Monday, Wednesday & Thursday at 7:30 am  

Friday - 8:00 am 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena 
Monday following 8:00 am Mass 

 

Chaplet of Divine Mercy 
Wednesday following 8:00 am Mass 

 

The Flame of Love of the Immaculate Heart of Mary 

Thursday following the 8:00 am Mass 
 

Our Lady of Fatima Rosary 
First Saturday of month at 4:15 pm 

Sacred Heart Parish Office  
Office:   610-932-5040 
  Fax:      610-932-5041 

203 Church Road, Oxford, PA  19363 
Website:   

www.sacredheart.us 
 

Sacred Heart Parish School  
610-932-3633   

205 Church Road, Oxford, PA  19363 
Website: 

www.shsoxford.us 
 

REGISTRATION FOR NEW PARISHIONERS 

If you are new to the parish, we welcome you.  You may come as a stranger to us, yet you are known to Our Lord, Jesus Christð
there are no strangers in graceðin His name we pray you will find peace, hospitality and friendship with us.  You are invited to 
register at Sacred Heart after any Mass on the weekend, just stop by the Welcome Desk in the Lobby. 
 

SACRAMENTS:  Visit our website, www.sacredheart.us for the sacrament page and information about becoming Catholic, 
Baptisms, Marriage, and PREP.  If you would prefer, you may call the parish office at 610-932-5040 for details. 
 

THE SACRAMENT OF THE SICK  -  If a loved one is dealing with a serious illness, it is wise to notify the parish office as soon 
as possible.  This sacrament is intended by the Church to be a comfort and strength to people during their illness, not to be held 
out as ñLast Ritesò. 

 
 

Oxford's Hunger Help Walk– this Sunday, October 16th at 1:30 p.m. 
 

John H. Ware IV Memorial Hunger Help Walk will start at the Lighthouse Youth Center.   
Registration is at 1 p.m.  Annual walk benefits four local food organizations.   For more 

information, please contact Buzz D. Tyson at 484-880-2018 or buzz@oxfordlighthouse.org.  

    Knights of Columbus 2016 Chance of a Lifetime Drawing 
 

Take a chance… and give a student the chance of a lifetime. Now through November 27, enter 
to win 1 of 16 fabulous prizes in the 2016 Chance of a Lifetime Drawing, benefitting the 
Pennsylvania State Council Knights of Columbus Scholarship Program. 
 

Tickets are going fast so don’t miss your chance to win while supporting this worthwhile college 
scholarship. Individual chances are just $1 each. Improve your odds with a book of 8 for $6. 

Make your donation today! 
 

Visit the News & Events section of Sacred Heart’s website for a complete list of prizes – from a 2017 Chevrolet 
Spark 4-door Sedan to fantastic trips and more! 
 

Proceeds benefit the Pennsylvania State Council Knights of Columbus Scholarship Program, which annually 
provides 10 scholarships totaling $3000 each ($750 per year for 4 years) for Knights, sons and daughters of 
Pennsylvania Knights of Columbus, and Columbian Squires. 
 

To purchase tickets or get more information, contact Richard Grebner, Financial Secretary, Sacred Heart of 
Jesus Council 13241 at sacredheartoxford.kc.gk@gmail.com.  Tickets are also available for purchase in the 
parish office. 

http://sacredheart.us/

